

CARMEL CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Carmel Central School District is in the process of creating guidelines for the Transportation Department to use if a student should have a medical emergency while on a school bus. If your child has a condition that you would like the Transportation Department to be aware of, please complete this form and return it to the school nurse's office where your child attends.

The completed forms will be reviewed by the school nurse and then forwarded to the Transportation Department. Please return completed form to the school nurse at the beginning of each new school year.

Student's Name:	
School:	Grade:
Parent's signature:	Date:
Information about your child that you would like to have Department:	shared with the Transportation
	7
Department:	,

Note: Medical information about students is maintained in the Transportation Office. The names of students with medical needs are placed on driver's route sheets.

Sincerely,

CCSD School Nurses

Teaching Children; Building Futures